
If you have any questions regarding 
the matters discussed in this alert, 

please contact the following attorneys 
or your regular Skadden contact.

Brian V. Breheny 
202.371.7180 

brian.breheny@skadden.com 

Alexey V. Kiyashko 
+7 499 270 2102 

alexey.kiyashko@skadden.com
 

Dmitri V. Kovalenko 
+7 499 270 2100 

dmitri.kovalenko@skadden.com
 

Pranav L. Trivedi 
 +44 20 7519 7026 

pranav.trivedi@skadden.com 

 

   
    

 

 

 

 

   

 

St. Petersburg Stock Exchange - Listing Notice
 

September 18, 2013 

Four Times Square, New York, NY 10036
Telephone: 212.735.3000

We understand that a number of companies have received a letter from the 
St. Petersburg (Russia) Stock Exchange stating that it is in the process of 
unilaterally listing the company’s securities.  These letters appear to be part 
of an exchange initiative to increase the number of companies it lists and 
may, in certain circumstances, trigger obligations on the part of the letter’s 
recipients — even if the company has not consented to the listing.  The 
letters state that the securities will be listed 30 days after the date the notice 
was sent (generally, the end of September 2013).

Please contact us if you have received correspondence from the St. 
Petersburg Stock Exchange and have questions about how best to proceed.


